
Public Notice  

Meeting of Adjourned Council 

to be held on 28th February, 2024 

 

Please note that a meeting of adjourned Council 

shall take place on Wednesday 28th February, 

2024. 

 

Due to a disturbance by members of the public at 

the meeting held on Thursday 22nd February 2024, 

the public gallery was cleared.   

 

The public gallery will remain closed at the 

adjourned meeting on 28th February, 2024. 

 

Proceedings can be accessed live on the Councils 

streaming platform:-  

 

www.walsallcouncilwebcasts.com 

http://www.walsallcouncilwebcasts.com/

